Harmony Primary & Nursery School

The Primary 5s had a fabulous ‘Egyptian Day’ on Monday. Thank you to all the parents/guardians and family members who attended
our Safeguarding Information session by Mrs Davidson, we hope you found it informative. It has been a lovely week weather wise so
the children have enjoyed getting outside and into the forest. Fingers crossed the sun continues to shine this weekend!

If you have any worries, concerns, questions etc please ensure you come and speak with your child’s class teacher, Head of Key Stage,
member of Senior Leadership Team, Vice Principal (Mrs Hughes) or Principal (Mrs Johsnton). We are unable to give support or
guidance if you do not come to us and chat about your concerns. We offer an open door policy and if we can not speak to you at that
time we will certainly arrange an appointment which suits. Many Thanks, Mrs E. Johnston

WEEK BEGINNING 23rd SEPTEMBER

Monday_23rd September

« Stay & Play Registration
¢ Free Breakfast Club - 8am, parents room
* Stay & Play P1-3,2-3pm

September

‘8am, parents room

Wednesday_25th September

Free Breakfast Club - 8am, parents room

Knit & Natter 9.15-11am Parents Room, everyone welcome
Stay & Play P1-3, 2-3pm
P5 & P6 Swimming
Fire brigade Visit P5




